

York Regional Police

Chief of Police Armand P. La Barge 17250 Yonge Street, Newmarket, Ontario, Canada L3Y 4W5 1-866-8POLICE TTY 1-800-668-0398 Fax 905-853-5810 www.police.york.on.ca

> April 9, 2008 File No. #08-240

Michael Jack 1049 Primrose Lane RR#4 Peterborough Ontario K9J 6X5

Dear Michael Jack:

Thank you for the submission of your resume for the position of Police Constable.

Your application and resume will be reviewed and kept on file effective from one year dated on this letter. Visit our website at www.police.york.on.ca periodically for any updates regarding our application process. Please be advised that only those selected for an interview will be contacted by our Recruiting Unit.

On behalf of York Regional Police, I would like to thank you again for participating in the Police Constable selection process.

Yours truly,

Sergeant Joumana Quzor #763

Journe Pgr. #163

Officer in Charge Recruiting Bureau

JQ/jm